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The Permanent Mission of the Holy See to the Organization for Security 
and Co-operation in Europe (OSCE) presents its compliments to all Delegations 
and Missions to the OSCE and to the Conflict Prevention Centre and, with 
reference to FSC.DEC/2/09 on the Information Exchange on the Code of 
Conduct on Politico-Military Aspects of Security, has the honour to inform 
them that the relative responses given by the Holy See in previous years are still 
valid. 

The Permanent Mission of the Holy See to the OSCE avails itself of this 
opportunity to renew to all Delegations and Missions to the OSCE and to the 
Conflict Prevention Centre the assurances of its highest consideration. 

Vienna, 15 April 2020 

To all Delegations and Missions of 
the Participating States to the OSCE 
and 
To the Conflict Prevention Centre 
of the OSCE 

VIENNA 

The OSCE Secretariat bears no responsibility for the content of this document
and circulates it without altering its content. The distribution by OSCE
Conference Services of this document is without prejudice to OSCE decisions,
as set out in documents agreed by OSCE participating States.
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